
t.

OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER

w PROVINCE OF QUEBEC

September 
2 8th 
1 9 2 9.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am in receipt of your letter 

of the 27th September regarding ?/r. Gwynne.

Needless to say that I will 

be very glad to receive him when he arrives in

I

Quebec.

Yours sincerely,
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